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Minutes from February 4, 2020

Twenty-four members attended Zeta Tau Chapter’s meeting on February 4, 2020 at Frostwood Elementary. President Diana Apsey called the meeting to order at 4:40 p.m. and welcomed everyone. The minutes from January were approved, and Treasurer Julie Eishenhauer distributed copies of her report. Julie also collected money for pins and brags.
In the absence of Nominations Chair Terrie Cardwell, Diana stated the slate of officers 2020-2022 is almost complete. 
Under new business, Julie Eisenhauer made a motion to assess each member a fee of $15 for the ensuing year, make the total dues $100.  The additional funds would be used for our service project and the scholarship fund. Julie stated the reason for the motion was the amount of money we are getting from raffles and auctions is minimal, and those of us who attend meetings are bearing the burden of supporting these worthwhile items. By raising the dues across the board, the costs can be shared among all members. After discussion, the motion was approved by everyone present. 
Par Osborne presented a program on ASTEF, after which we played Left-Right-Center. We earned for $65 for ASTEF scholarships.  Sasha Johnson was the winner. The meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m.
Respectfully submitted, 

_______________________________________		_____________________________________
Jo Ann Arlitt, Recording Secretary			Diana Apsey, President






	
